
 

 

 

3 February 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
Further to my message last week, I am writing to provide you with updated advice about the 
Novel Coronavirus outbreak relating to people arriving in Australia from mainland China. 
 
Any child returning from mainland China (not including Hong Kong, Macau and Taiwan) who 
was in mainland China on or after 1 February 2020 is to be isolated at home and should not 
attend school until 14 days after they were last in mainland China. 
 
This recommendation applies only to children who were in mainland China on or after 1 
February 2020. It does not apply to students who left mainland China before 1 February 
2020. 
 
As previously advised, parents of students who have been exposed to a confirmed 
Coronavirus case, or who have arrived in Australia from Hubei Province, should ensure that 
their child is isolated at home and does not attend school for 14 days. 
 
Attached is an updated factsheet provided by the Victorian Government providing advice 
and information about the novel Coronavirus. 
 
You can also access further information and updates from the following websites - 
• For Victorian updates to the current incident, go to: 

https://www.dhhs.vic.gov.au/novelcoronavirus 
• For national updates: https://www.health.gov.au/news/latest-information-about-novel-

coronavirus 
• For international updates: https://www.who.int/westernpacific/emergencies/novel-

coronavirus 
• WHO resources: https://www.who.int/health-topics/coronavirus 
  
The wellbeing of your child continues to be of paramount importance to me and our school 
staff. I will continue to share information and advice about the Coronavirus outbreak as it 
becomes available. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Mr Sam Cosentino 
PRINCIPAL 
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